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It all began when our teacher had a 

leaflet of a school competition about 

making our own fairytale.  So we had 

a class chat about our story and 

decided what characters we could 

have. Each person got their own 

characters. We made some posters to 

describe our characters and we 

collected some costumes.  We wrote 

our script and made a TV and a prison 

door for the prison.  We also used 

phones and a laptop.  We all decided 

our film would be called óLittle Red and 

the Three Little Pigs Get Revengeô.  

We put our film together and practised a lot. Ms Flynn recorded our film over 

two days and edited our film.  It was posted to the Irish Film Institute.  After 

two weeks we heard the good news that we had won the competition and 

were told we would get to see our film in the cinema.  We saw our film on the 

big screen on Wednesday the 7
th
 of January.  We were all were very proud 

of what we achieved.  We had a premiere in our classroom for the children, 

staff and parents.  Everybody thought our film was fantastic.  Thank you to 

Ms Flynn, Toni and Lisa for a great experience and good fun and great 

memories. 

 

Written by Barbara, Craig and Jeff 
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MEET  THE  GREEN  TEAM! 

 

As some of you may know, the Green Team has already earned three green 

flags. One flag was for Litter and Waste, a second flag for Energy 

Conservation and a third flag for Water Conservation.  

 

Our new theme is Travel. We will be working on this theme for at least two 

years. We will be finding out lots of different things about travel. We will learn 

about types of transport, the environment, road safety and exercise. We will 

discover things about sustainable travel. This means we will look at ways 

that we can help the environment by walking, cycling, scooting and car 

pooling. We will also learn about the importance of exercise for our health. 

 

As lots of the boys and girls in St. Josephôs come to school by bus, we are 

already working well on our theme! However, we will need to do even better! 

So we will be asking you, parents/ guardians, to look at different ways you 

can change your practices at home, helping your child to get lots of exercise 

by walking, cycling or scooting. 
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Mr. OôDowdôs class worked diligently on 
their theme of clothes throughout the 
month of January. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The children sang a number of 
clothes-related theme songs 
throughout the month. The        
childrenôs favourite was óThe 
Clothes Songô by Peter Weatherall. 

The children enjoyed dressing up in a 
variety of clothes for drama lessons.   

 
 
 
Mary Grace 
enjoyed sporting 
the colours of 
her favourite 
football team. 
 
 
 
 

 
Scott commented 
that his jumper 
was ñtoo bigò 
while Adam 
modelled a smart 
shirt. 

 
ROOM  4 
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The class observed the effect water 

had on a variety of clothing materials. 

We observed how much heavier 

clothes become when they absorb 

water. 

Victoria rolls some clay. 

 
Room  4 

 

Weôve having a very busy year in 

Room 8! In September, Andrei, 

Gretta and Alice welcomed three 

new pupils Victoria, Johnathan and 

Lauren into the class.  We have all 

settled in and are becoming great 

friends.  

 
Room  8 
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We explore different textures. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Johnathan plants a flower. 

Alice takes a turn with material 

from our sensory story 

Everyone loves playing with 

the animals from our farm. 




